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The Acting Secretary of State of the United States
ta, the Canadian, Amba88ador to the United States

DEPARTMPENT 0F STATE

EXCEUNCY:WAsHiNGTON, December 5, 1946.

I have the honor Vo acknowledge the receipt of your note No. 421
November 18, 1946, in which you advised me that your Governrnent
proposed a further interpretation of the detailed provisions of the Rush-BB9
Agreement. My Government, is in complete accord with yours as to the histi
importance of this, Agreemnent as a symbol of the friendship between our 1
countries and agrees that it is the spirit of this Agreement which guides
Governments ini matters relating to naval forces on the Great Lakes.

I amn now pleased to inform you îthat my Government concurs with Y
proposai, namely, that the stationing of naval vessels on the Great Lakes
training purpofes by either the Canadian Government o>r the UJnited Sti
Government a3hail be regarded as consistent with the spirit of the Rush-Ba
Agreement provided that full information about ithe number, dispositi
funetions and armament of sucli vessels shall be commumicated by eý
Government to the other- in advance of the assignment of vessels to ser'
on the Gret Lakee.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of ny highest consideratioIl.

DEANi ACHIESON,

Acting Secretary of State.
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